KNOX COUNTY SHERIFF'S DEPARTMENT

152 S. Kellogg Street
Galesburg IL 61401

Office: (309) 345-3743
Fax: (309) 345-3724

SHERIFF DAVID L. CLAGUE

September 6, 2013
12:50 PM

Knox County Sheriff David Clague is calling for a press conference to provide the media with an
update concerning the East Galesburg Brickyard Jane Doe case. The press conference will be
held on Tuesday, September 10, 2013 at 10:30 AM at the Knox County Sheriff’s Department
located at 152 S. Kellogg St., Galesburg, Illinois.




